----- Original Message ----- 
From: "Complaints Complaints" Complaints@cmc.qld.gov.au
To: jjls@bigpond.com
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2008 9:44 AM
Subject: CLASS IC: YOUR CONCERNS
Dear Mr Tierney
 
Please find attached the CMC's response to your email.
 
If you have any further queries please contact the Police Program
Sector, Complaints Services.
 
For Complaints Services
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This message (including attachments) is intended for the addressee named above.It may also be confidential, privileged and/or subject to  copyright. If you wish to forward this message to others, you must first obtain the permission of the author.
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*************************************************************************
Our Reference:
(MI-07-2059) MJP   COPY
Contact Officer:
M Patane

22 December 2008
PRIVATE & PERSONAL
Mr Jim Tierney
jjls@bigpond.com
Dear Mr Tierney
RE:  YOUR CONCERNS
Thank you for your email to the CMC concerning your matter. 
You will recall that, for the reasons outlined in our letter to you of 10 August 2007, we referred your concerns to the Queensland Police Service to deal with.  For this reason a copy of the material you provided to us on 2 May 2008 was made available to the Ethical Standards Command, Queensland Police Service.
We understand that you have been advised by the Assistant Commissioner, Far Northern Region, Queensland Police Service that no further action in relation to your matter will be undertaken.
If you have any further concerns in relation to the matter please contact the Assistant Commissioner, Far Northern Region, Queensland Police Service on (07) 4040 4900.
Yours 
COMPLAINTS SERVICES

